

## **UCW March News**

## **Easter Memorials**

In 2021 as the Covid 19 Pandemic continues, the UCW will be sending cards to those who in years past have received Easter Lilies. The message inside will remind the recipients that they are not forgotten and the cards will continue to be a cheery reminder of Rideau Park at this lonely and difficult time.

Donations in memory of family and friends may be made via E-transfer of funds to

"ucwfinance@rideaupark.ca"; cheques payable to Rideau Park UCW; using the RPUC Website "Donate Now" option or choosing the Canada Helps link at <a href="https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/11991">https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/11991</a> and choosing the UCW fund option (#4) in the drop-down menu. In all cases, please note on the donation that it is for the "Easter Card Project".

The wording you wish to include in the Memorial List must be forwarded to <a href="mailto:rpuceaster21@gmail.com">rpuceaster21@gmail.com</a> no later than **Wednesday**, **March 24th**, **2021**. The Memorial List will be distributed by email at Easter.

Thank you for your continued support of this project remembering those we have loved and lost, and those in our congregation who can no longer be an active part of our family. UCW donations can be made year round via eTransfer to ucwfinance@rideaupark.ca

Why do people wear shamrocks on St. Patrick's Day?

Because real rocks are too heavy.

World Day of Prayer 2021 is Friday, March 5. Focus on Vanuatu. Check it out <a href="https://worlddayofprayer.net/">https://worlddayofprayer.net/</a> vanuatu-2021.html

What is World Day of Prayer? <a href="https://wicc.org/world-day-of-prayer/">https://wicc.org/world-day-of-prayer/</a>

For a Zoom invite to World Day of Prayer, contact <u>nmcpherson@rogers.com</u>

Soup Sale March 17! Details below.

Bake Sale coming later in March!

ALL ORDER PICK-UPS AT CHURCH.



## **UCW Soup-er Winter Fundraiser!**

Delicious, homemade soup for sale at Rideau Park. To order, and for more details, e-mail nmcpherson@rogers.com or phone Nancy at 613-737-7339 by Saturday, March 13th. Pickup of soup (frozen, in two sizes) will be at the Beecroft door of the church on Wednesday, March 17th from 1pm to 3pm. Some varieties include squash, carrot & ginger, pea, curried vegetable, sausage-lentil and chicken. Please order in advance, as quantities are limited. If you know a Rideau Parker who doesn't have email, please spread the word. Two sizes: 2 cup/ 500ml (\$5.00) and 4cup/1 litre (\$10.00) freezer bags. Great for singles or families! Mix and match! Payment by e-transfer to ucwfinance@rideaupark.ca or by cheque to "RP - UCW", RPUC, 2203 Alta Vista Drive, K1H 7L9.

Always remember to forget the troubles that have passed away.

But never forget to remember the Blessings that come each day.

For each petal on the Shamrock This brings a wish your way Good health, good luck and happiness, For today and everyday.



## Irish Blessings for our Journey

May the road rise to meet you. May the wind be always at your back.

May the sun shine warm upon your face.

And rains fall soft upon your fields.

And until we meet again, May God hold you in the hollow of his hand.

